
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Deb Knighten. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:20 AM 
'Deb Knighten' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00260-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Deb Knighten <deb_knighten@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 3:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 20200226-SU 

Regarding the proposed certification of a central sewer system at Don Pedro Island. 

It makes no sense that a private company is able to install a sewer system that no one wants and charge us an arbitrary 
number for it. Especially a company that is well known for their poor reputation. Private citizens of our community are 
having shell money to fight this thing. 

It's pure nonsense and needs to stop. 

Sent from my iPhone 

1 




